
 
 

 

 
 

 

RAI WAY S.P.A.: AMENDMENT TO THE 2016 FINANCIAL CALENDAR 

 

Rome, 3 November 2016 - Rai Way S.p.A. announces that the Board of Directors’ meeting 

to approve the company’s results for the period ended 30 September 2016 is scheduled 

on November 8, 2016 instead of November 9, 2016 as previously communicated. 

 

The results of the nine months 2016 will be presented to the financial community via 

conference call on Wednesday November 9, 2016 at 5:30pm CET.  

To take part in the conference call:  

Italy: +39 02 8020911 -  UK: +44 1 212818004 -  USA: +1 718 7058796 

 

 

 
 

 

Rai Way S.p.A.  

Rai Way manages and develops the terrestrial broadcast infrastructure which carries the television 

and radio signals of RAI, Italy’s national public broadcasting company, and provides services to its 

business customers. Rai Way has an extensive experience and technological, engineering and 

organizational know-how in the Italian media and broadcast infrastructure market. Such a unique 

expertise, together with the skills and ongoing training of its 600 and more employees, makes Rai 

Way an ideal partner for any companies and entities seeking for integrated solutions to develop 

their network and transmit their signals. 

Rai Way operates throughout the national territory and can rely on its headquarters in Rome, 23 

local network centers and more than 2,300 sites across Italy. 

 
 

 
For more information: 

 

Investor Relations 

Giancarlo Benucci 

Ph. +39 06 33173973 
investor.relations@raiway.it 

 

Media Relations 

SEC and Partners 

Giancarlo Frè, Federica Elia, Fausta Tagliarini 

Ph. +39 06 3222712 

tagliarini@secrp.it 
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